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I STRONGLY OPPOSE.  This is against fair elections of and by the people. 

 

The ruling class wants to appoint people to offices, instead of going to a vote of the 

people, so that the person in office becomes incumbent and then has a big 

advantage in the next election.   

 

Furthermore, the governor choosing someone from the same party doesn't work.  

The governor of vastly different views, would choose a person more aligned with 

his/her views and principles than the views and principles of the person leaving the 

office. 


